
BRIZE NORTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk to the Council: Mrs A Riseley, Glebe Farm House, Burford Road, Brize Norton OX18 3NX  

Telephone: 01993 846648 E-mail: clerk@brizenortonparishcouncil.co.uk 

To the Members of Brize Norton Parish Council   11th June 2018 

 

You are hereby summoned to attend the next meeting of Brize Norton Parish Council to be held at 8.00 pm 

on Friday 15th June 2018 at The Chequers, Station Road, Brize Norton. 

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend.  Members of the public may make 

representations to the council under item 4 according to the council’s Standing Orders.   

 
Signed – Alison Riseley - Clerk to Brize Norton Parish Council 

 

Agenda 

1. Apologies: to receive apologies 
2. Declarations of interest 
3. Allocation of additional money for a traffic survey for Burford Road – This point was presented 

to the council by a member of the public at the Parish Council Meeting on 4th June, having 
previously agreed and not actioned.  The council have further researched costings and it is more 
than initially expected.  
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